
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How to read this overdue payment notice: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

【Overdue Payment Notice】 

Our records indicate that you have not paid your National Health Insurance premium for the last 

month. Please use this overdue payment notice to make your payment at a bank, convenience 

store, etc., within the due date noted. 

 

If you are having difficulty paying the entire amount at once, please come to the National Health 

Insurance Section (Funabashi City Hall 1F) to talk to us. A videophone translator will be available 

during payment consultations, so it is not necessary to understand Japanese. 

【Important notes】 

- If you continue to neglect paying your National Health Insurance premiums, you will be 

charged an overdue fee. 

- Even if you have already made arrangements to pay in installments, please note that legally 

an overdue payment notice is required when someone does not pay their National Health 

Insurance premiums by the due date. 

- If you make payments in accordance with the most recent payment consultation plan, there 

will be no problem.  

 

 

Due date: please pay by this day. 

 

Amount you must pay. 

 

Code number: please state this number when making inquiries.  

 

The period this notice covers: 

(3) fiscal year   (4) month 

 


